
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
   Circular 22-125/J06 

   3rd March, 2023 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on School Gymnastics Team Training Open Class 

Gymnastics is a whole-body training. In addition to training basic muscle strength, 

balance and flexibility, it can also improve children's reaction ability and hand-foot 

coordination. The school gymnastics team members have improved their physical fitness 

and technique after a semester of training and learning. Our school arranges an open class 

for parents to get familiar with students' learning, and also provides an opportunity for 

students to practice in preparation for competitions. Details are as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For enquiries, please contact Ms. Wong Chuk Kwan. 
 

           Yours faithfully, 
____________________ 

                   Chow Kim Ho 
                   Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 22-125/J06 <Please return it Ms. Wong Chuk Kwan via the class teacher> 

Circular on School Gymnastics Team Training Open Class 
 
Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the school gymnastics 
team training open class. 
 
* I □ will participate in this activity. The number of family member(s) joining the activity is ____. 
 

...□ will not participate in this activity. 
 

Parents’ remarks (if any):                   
 
Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  
* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 

Date 11th March, 2023 (Saturday) 

Starting Time 10:45 

Dismissal Time 11:30 

Assembly & 

Dismissal Point 
School hall 


